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New Generic Medications to Hit the Market in 2014

The pharmaceutical industry will experience some fairly substantial changes in 2014 as several
high cost medications will come off patent and become available on a generic basis. The
emergence of these changes bodes well for employers and plan sponsors who should benefit from
cost reductions to their group pharmacy plans. The transfer of such medications is commonplace
in the industry, but the 2014 class of drugs includes some meaningful medications. Below is the
list of 2014 medications that will be available on a generic basis in the near term:

Should you have any questions about generic medications or your pharmacy plan, please contact
your Conner Strong & Buckelew representative.
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